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January 31, 2017 

 

 

GEORGE P. BAUER 

206 DUDLEY ROAD 

Wilton, CT  06897 

 

RE:   Petition TDR PL20170000282 Transfer of Development Rights Redemption 

             Application 

Dear Applicant: 
 
The County has reviewed the captioned application and has approved the redemption of TDR Certificate 0107B 
for 24TDR base credits, for development of 60 dwelling units within the Lido Isles PPL project PL20160001693. 
 
Copy of the redeemed Certificate is being sent to you as an attachment to this letter.  The original "redeemed" 
certificate remains in the file TDRR-PL20170000282. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at 239-252-2387, or e-mail: 
marciakendall@colliergov.net. 
 
 
Cordially, 
 

Marcia R. Kendall 

 
Marcia R. Kendall 
Senior Planner,  
Comprehensive Planning Section/Zoning Division 
 
 
 

Cc:       Michael Bosi, AICP, Zoning Services Director 

              PL20170000282 TDR Redemption Approval Letter File 

 

 
         

         


